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Complaint Regarding Truck Traffic, Cross Gold Mine
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Lennberg - DNR, Patrick <patrick.lennberg@state.co.us> Fri, Oct 7, 2022 at 9:19 AM
To: Richard Mittasch <rmittasch@nedmining.com>

Good Morning Richard,
The Division has received a complaint recently regarding an increase in truck traffic near/at the mine.

Do you know or have any insight as to what the truck traffic may be about? If it is related to the site could you please describe the
activities related to traffic.

Thank you,
Patrick

Patrick Lennberg
Environmental Protection Specialist
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Rmittasch@nedmining.com <Rmittasch@nedmining.com> Fri, Oct 7, 2022 at 10:08 AM
To: "Lennberg - DNR, Patrick" <patrick.lennberg@state.co.us>

Patrick

Currently and over the last month and 1/2 there's been no dump trucks delivering any material to the mine or dump trucks leaving the
Mine at all.

There's been no deliveries of any type of any material two or from the Mine since your last inspection. we run a water truck twice a day
for dust control to comply with our APEN. All company owned work vehicles are tracked and monitored for speed to make sure that it
complies with the road, and all employees using their own vehicles are instructed under penalty of losing hours to maintain the road
speed or slower.

If you have any other questions or anything you want to go over, please do not hesitate to call or right

Kind Regards,



Richard Mittasch, Vice President

Nederland Mining Consultants, Inc.

Phone: 720-893-3749

Mobile: 516 582-0833

Email: Rmittasch@nedmining.com

4415 Caribou Rd, PO Box 3395, Nederland, CO 80466

[Quoted text hidden]



